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SPECIAL MEETING
OCTOBER 17, 2011 .
FINAL HEARING OF 2012 PROPOSED BUDGET

7:.00 P.M,

The special meeting held for the public in regard to the proposed budget for 2012 was opened by Mayor
Randy Strasser. Council members present were: Carolyn Pearson; Brian Garrison; Nelson Smith;

Hannah Germond; Dan Sterrett.

Debbie Lowe, reporter from Carroll County Comet, and Darrell Sterrett, Fire Chief of Fire Territory, were

present for the meeting.

Mayor Strasser questioned if anyone had questions or comments on the proposed 2012 budget. There
was no response. Mayor Strasser questioned the council members if they had any comments on the
proposed budget. The council members did not have any comments.

Therefore, with no questions or comments from the audience or council, Mayor Strasser closed the
hearing on the 2012 proposed budget. Carolyn Pearson questioned if apprdval would be given on the
31" as scheduled. Mayor Randy Strasser explained that due to the date allowance of time for objections
from the public the approval would be on the 31* along with the additional appropriations that have

been advertised.

Meeting adjourned.
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